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We are excited to have won our election with 
CHEU and are looking forward to working  
together with Kindred Baldwin Park RNs — 
who just won their election with CNA last week 
— to negotiate contracts that improve working 
conditions for all employees.”

— Paolo Tolentino, LVN, Kindred Baldwin Park

It is with great pleasure we congratulate our 
coworkers on the impressive victory to join 
CHEU. We know we are stronger when we 
stand together. Our community, our patients 
and our working conditions will only improve 
as we negotiate contracts that improve 
working conditions for all.” 

— Alice Sebastian, RN, Kindred Baldwin Park
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Together —  
A Vision for Healthcare.

Kindred Baldwin Park 
Caregivers and Healthcare 
Workers Join CHEU!

What’s Next >> >> >> >>

•	 Post Election Meetings for  
All Employees  
Date: November 15, 2016  
Times: 7:30am and 7:30pm  
Location: The Courtyard by 
Marriott,  14635 Baldwin Park 
Towne Center 
Baldwin Park, CA 91706

•	 Begin the Facility Bargaining 
Council Election Process

•	 Begin Surveys to determine the 
most important issues we want  
to address in bargaining


